
CITY OF FORT BRAGG  
416 N. FRANKLIN, FORT BRAGG, CA 95437 

PHONE (707)961-2823 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: 05/03/2024 

TO: All Interested Bidders 

FROM: The City of Fort Bragg 

SUBJECT: City Hall Roof Project Memorandum 

Per the direction of City legal counsel, the City of Fort Bragg has been advised to remove 

the requirement for a mandatory site walk for the City Hall Roof Project due to a clerical error 

made in the notice inviting bids. The scope of work and timeline are to remain the same, and 

proposals will be due on Friday, May 10, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. We look forward to receiving your 

proposals and thank you for your interest in this project.  

Questions regarding this memorandum should be directed to: 

Carlos Hernandez 

Engineering Technician  

Phone: 707-961-2823 ext. 130 

Email: chernandez@fortbragg.com 


